
 

 

MINUTES 

GWCCA DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE MEETING 

January 24, 2017 

11:30 a.m. 

Authority Board Room 

 

 

The following seven out of twelve Committee members were in attendance: 

 

David Allman, Ex-Officio

Anne Hennessy 

Glenn Hicks 

Andrew MacCaratney 

Tim Lowe, Chair 

Bill Russell 

Doug Tollett (by phone)

  

 
 

Chair Lowe called the meeting to order at 11:50 a.m.  

 

A motion to approve the November 28 2016 GWCCA Development Committee meeting 

minutes was made by Bill Russell, seconded by David Allman, and unanimously approved. 

 

HOME DEPOT BACKYARD UPDATE 

 

The Home Depot Backyard overall site concept was reviewed with the Committee. 

 

HOTEL STATUS UPDATE 
 

John Drew with the Drew Company updated the Committee on the proposed hotel program. 

 

There being no further business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 1:06 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted: Approved: 

 

 

 

     

Dale Aiken, Assistant Secretary  Tim Lowe, Chair 


